Arthur Doak

From: Nass, E. Lanny <elnass@cbs.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 07, 2013 12:05 PM
To: Arthur Doak

Subject: WTIC-FM

Hi Art,

When | filed the modification to license for WTIC-FM (BMLH 20131029ABW) | did not ask that the former filing (BMLH
20060809ADR) that resulted in the incorrect grant be cancelled.
Please advise if this should have been made an attachment in the newest application for license.

Many thanks,

Lanny



